
St. Albert Public Schools is excited to host a 
Pride Panel for student and parent allies of our 

2SLGBTQIA+ school community members. 

The event will take place on Tuesday, June 11th at 6:30 pm at a 
St. Albert school.  

This panel will consist of various members of our community who will 
share their narratives and answer set questions.  There will also be a 

question and answer period that will be moderated by our division office 
staff.  

Please complete the Registration Form by Tuesday, June 4th if you 
would like to attend.  

Please contact St. Albert Public Schools Division Office with any 
questions.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdQelvHDv1Nb9pBP_HOPaugHIzjB-__Bd4W9EzMm0TrZaJNhw/viewform

